
 

 

 

 

A message 
from Mrs 
Chambers 

I know it is an incredibly busy term and appreciate that there are lots of things to remember with 
transition, teacher strikes and preparation for our summer break. 
 
To confirm: 
 
Monday 3rd July  
Inset Day (School closed to students) 
 
Tuesday 4th July  
Transition: Morning with current teacher, afternoon with new teacher in new classroom. Collection 
will be from your child’s existing class. 
 
Wednesday 5th July 
Teacher strike day for CV Raman, Stephen Hawking and Shen Kuo class ONLY 
Transition: Children will be learning in their existing classes with their existing teachers. 
 
Thursday 6th July 
Transition: Day in new classes with new teachers and TA's. Drop off and collection will be from your 
child’s new classroom.  
3:10 – 3:45: Open classrooms: Meet the teacher. Please wait for all children to have been dismissed 
before entering the classroom. 
 
Friday 7th July 
Teacher Strike day (School closed to students unless otherwise agreed) 

Year 6 children: will be learning together with Miss Gorania, Mr Mulville and Miss Byron and other 
familiar adults. 

Thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs Chambers 

 

Reception ❖ PE – Every Monday 
❖ Mary Anning class parents evening – 4th July  
❖ Year R vision and NCMP screening – 6th July 
❖ Year R transition picnic – 17th July, 4-5pm 
❖ Year R Graduation – 18th July, 9.15am 

Year 1 ❖   PE – Monday’s and Tuesday’s 

Year 2 ❖ PE – Tuesday’s and Wednesday’s 
❖ Outdoor learning – Every Tuesday  

Year 3 ❖ PE – Wednesday’s and Thursday’s 
❖ Outdoor learning – Every Wednesday  

Year 4 ❖ Year 4 PE – Every Monday and Wednesday  
❖ Outdoor learning – Every Wednesday  
❖ Year 4 Camping trip – 12th to 14th July 

Year 5 ❖ PE – Tuesday’s and Thursday’s  
❖ Outdoor learning - Every Thursday 



 

❖ Kew Gardens – Sign up closes 7pm 5th July 

Year 6 ❖ PE, groups 1 & 2 – 6th July 
❖ Outdoor Learning, groups 5 & 6 – 6th July  
❖ Year 6 prom – 21st July. RSVP: nicole.hume141@btinternet.com 
❖ Year 6 production: Tuesday 18th July 2023, afternoon showing 14:00 – 15:00 and Wednesday 

19th July 2023, evening showing 17:00 – 18:00 

Whole 
school  

❖ ❌ALL medications must be bought directly to the office. We ask the children do not come into 

school with medications in their bag please ❌  
Please ensure that you sign up for trips before the deadline.  
 

❖ 10th year celebrations – Come and celebrate 10 years of 
Repton Manor Primary School with us on  
Saturday 8th July (More details to follow)  

 
Useful contacts: 
For attendance and absences email: attendance@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk  
For finance related queries email: finance@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk 
for all other queries email: office@reptonmanor.kent.sch.uk  
 

Pastoral and 
Inclusion 

Does your child play Roblox? 

Roblox is one the most popular video games on the market, allowing users to create their own 
gaming experience. Learn more and find advice and top tips with this online guide from the National 
Online Safety team about how to keep children safe while enjoying this creative gaming world.  

 
 
More online safety guides available here: https://nationalonlinesafety.com/guides 
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